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‘Present Also Present

Henry D. Srnyth James G. 13eckerley

Thomas E. Murray Richard W. Cook

T. Keith Glennan Brig. Gen. Kenneth E. Fields

Eugene M. Zuckert John A. Hall
Paul W. McDaniel

M. W. 130yer Morse Sa%isbury
Walter J. Williams George L. Weil

Everett L. Hollis Charles F. Knesel
Frederick T. Hobbs

Roy B. Snapp
John H. Stumpf

Dixon B. Hoyle
David 1?. Shaw

Further Disclosures ConcerningMeasures to Prevent OPer@ion IVY

Mr. Salisbur y described the status of action to prevent further dis -

closare.s concerning Operation IVY and discus seci with the Commission
additional steps that might be taken to that end.

2. Continued Planning for Rpport to the Joint Committee on AEC

Contract Policy ( See General Manager’s Memorandum of September
18 on this subject.)

Mr. Zuckert said that a task force consisting of the Policy Analysis
Staff and other staff members had been formed to conduct the study and

prepare the report on AEC contractor relationships reque steal by the

Joint Committee. A charter defining the general objectives of the task
force has been prepared. Mr. George Burgess has agreed to serve as

over -all consultant to the task force and formulation of plans for the



APPROVED the recommendation of AEC 43/591.

At this point Messrs. Zuckert, McDanie I, Hobbs, Knesel, and
Hall left the meeting and General Fields entered the meeting.

6. Special Observers at Operation IVY

General Fields discussed with the Commissioners the present
plans to limit the number of observers at Operation IVY. The Com-
missioners were in agreement that attendance at the Operation should

be kept to the minimum.

Roy B. Snapp
Secretary

Approved by the Commission: November 13, 1952
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